ATTENTION RESIDENTS
Effective Monday, April 22, 2019

In an effort to eliminate trespassers who
park here to use the train, security will be
monitoring parking during daytime hours.
Security will stop those vehicles entering
the parking lots which do not display a
Natick Village parking permit.

Please be certain that your vehicle
displays a current Natick Village permit.

If you are expecting a guest who will be
parked here between the hours of 7:00 AM
and 6:00 PM, contact the management
office at 508-655-0400 to register your
guest’s vehicle. Security will check [ .
the guest parking list before towing.

Thank you for your cooperation.



